
Personal Preparedness for Staff: 
What Do Staff Need to Be Prepared?

September 17, 2024 11AM - 1PM
SF Main Library - The Bridge Learning Studio

100 Larkin St, 5th Floor
1

Personal and Family Preparedness is the first and most important step in order to respond to a disaster. As a nonprofit, 
faith based organization or small business, there is plenty to be done to support the preparedness of our staff.   

This session will give your organization resources and tools for increasing individual and family preparedness for your 
staff, including some fun games that you can include in staff meetings to help your organization demonstrate it's culture 
of preparedness.

Seating is limited to 
25, please pre-register


